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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Chung Wong [chungmwong@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, August 24, 2014 8:16 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Case #RO0000309

Re: Fuel Leak ACEH Case #RO0000309 

      ARCO #0601, 712 Lewelling Blvd, San Leandro, CA 94579 

  

Mr. Jerry Wickham, 

  

My name is Chung Wong, the property owner of 15301 Washington Avenue, San Leandro, CA, which is 
immediate adjacent to the subject property ARCO gas station. My concerns are the followings: 

  

1). Were there any petroleum hydrocarbons leaked over to my property and contaminated the underground 
water and the water supply system with potential health risk to the people and pet on my property. 

  

2). After the cleanup, there is still toxic residual remaining at the site that may over time leak over underneath to 
my property. Would this toxic residual sufficient to pose a future health risk to the people and pet on my 
property?  

  

3). To understand the extent of the leak, is it possible for me to obtain a copy of the clean up and evaluation 
reports for a more detailed review? 

  

Thank you very much for your help 

  

Sincerely 

Chung Wong 


